
Stakeholders Meeting 

Wakefield December 10, 2015 

 

Feedback from your Organization? 

 Executive Board ADA:  Would like to see step back in baseline each year. 

 Step and One-time bonus to those with no step 

 Liked last year’s budget presentation with smaller chunks in Tier 1 and larger chunks in Tier 2/3 

 

 

 

Advice to the Superintendent 

 Include COLA to attract new teachers 

 Retain experienced and quality teachers with STEP 

 Look at old building for maintenance 

 Outsourcing transportation/maintenance—Metro/Art bus 

 If class sizes are increased use a strategy to differentiate.  Which classes/grade levels should be 

advantaged and programs.  Consider the impact of special populations 

 Maintain a positive salary progression through step increases. 

 Be proactive in presenting new or ongoing initiatives including responsiveness to needs and 

effective communication on utility and instructional benefits (ATSS, 1:1 PLDS, Arlington Tech, 

etc.) 


